
 

Santa Fe Public Library Board Seeking New Members 
Application Deadline: 5 p.m. on Friday, February 23, 2024 

 
The City of Santa Fe Public Library is seeking applications for new members to serve on the 
Library Board.   
 
The Library Board is an advisory board to the Governing Body. The board is charged with 
recommending, in consultation with the head librarian and staff, policies on the use of the 
library, book selection, acceptance of gifts and bequests, and other library matters.   
 
The board shall consist of seven (7) members, five (5) of whom shall be residents of the 
city, and two (2) of whom shall be residents of Santa Fe County outside the incorporated 
boundaries of the city. City resident members shall be appointed by the Mayor with the 
approval of the majority of the City Council. County residents shall be appointed by the 
Mayor on the advice of the County Commission and with approval of a majority of the City 
Council.  
  
There are currently two vacancies. One is for a City of Santa Fe resident and the second is 
for a Santa Fe County resident. Those interested in applying should submit a resume and a 
letter of interest via the City’s PrimeGov Committee Portal. The deadline to apply is 5 
p.m. on Friday, February 23, 2024. For more information, please reach out to Library 
Division Director Margaret Neil at mmneill@santafenm.gov.  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EDEul4WQF-cLc8z3fPP8WRthgYfcKDgmeLx9mU1uKO6OUnswT1zHAWrkIdKrhrHvNT7rkD5qkOkUIHtHSueTJTI0qS1mYvqB0RohBDHuG0Vz3k1d0IJLdxT4jD1vMIfP1fyrkLqv1RRqW4CH35Ik9ZopLH17-729o0PVX9rAfKkhDpMg4n8JUg==&c=1N_95KzJ_Y6NQkZ5_eS2Z4zQJAatFBSaa7JROvOkQ6PF68ftmGV5uQ==&ch=8NXq3FIkgkYxqf25A_GoGq-y56v_CVx2-RJeFmQcSpUO9-HWVAb-1A==
mailto:mmneill@santafenm.gov

